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Pepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

December 28, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. ] 4 2 ‘lI - 2023

RESETTING OF THE WORKSHOP ON THE ALIGNMENT OF SELF-LEARNING
MODULES (SLMs) TO THE MATATAG CURRICULUM

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Due to administrative concerns, this Office, through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division (CLMD) — Learning Resources Management Section
(LRMS), hereby announces the resetting of the Workshop on the Alignment of Self-
Learning Modules (SLMs) to the MATATAG Curriculum from December 26-29, 2023
to February 20-23, 2024 at a venue to be announced later.

2. Other provisions of RM No. 1377 s2023 titled Workshop on the Alignment of
Self-Learning Modules (SLMs) with the MATATAG Curriculum remain in effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum are
desired.

LYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Directo
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